
 

 
2012 Polaris 600R IQ 

Team Tip #2 
 
We have heard a few reports that one or both of the rear torque arm wheel 
spacers (Polaris part no. 5134706) were not installed during the assembly 
process.  Running your vehicle without this spacer will potentially damage 
the rear suspension. Please verify the installation of both spacers on the 
rear torque arm. If missing, please contact Brad Seavers at the Polaris Race 
Department, (715)-355-3008.  
 

 

 
 



 


